
 
CHANGE OF DATE FOR REGULAR FEBRUARY BOARD MEETING 

 
 
 Detail: The Kansas Association of Community College Trustees (KACCT) will host the 
Phi Theta Kappa 2010 All-Kansas Academic Team luncheon at the Ramada Inn & Convention 
Center in Topeka on Thursday, February 18, 2010. Consequently, the regular Board meeting, 
originally scheduled to be held at 4 p.m. on February 18, 2010 will need to be rescheduled. 
 

Recommendation: It is recommended that the regular February Board meeting be 
moved to Friday, February 19, 2010 (4:00 p.m. in U-219 of the Student Union) and that the 
2009-2010 Board meeting schedule be revised accordingly. 


